
 
 

DATE: June 9, 2022 
 

TO: Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Supervisor Aaron Peskin, Chair, Rules Committee 
 

RE: Rules Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Rules Committee, I have deemed the 
following matter is of an urgent nature and request it be considered by the full Board at 
the Special Board of Supervisors Meeting on Wednesday, June 22, 2022, as a 
Committee Report:  
 

220696 [Memorandum of Understanding - Service Employees 
International Union, Local 1021: Staff & Per Diem Nurses] 
 
Ordinance adopting and implementing the Memorandum of 
Understanding between the City and County of San Francisco and 
the Service Employees International Union, Local 1021: Staff & Per 
Diem Nurses, to be effective July 1, 2022, through June 30, 2024. 

 
 
This matter will be heard at the Regular Rules Committee on Monday, June 13, 2022, at 
10:00 a.m.  
 
/s/ Aaron Peskin 


